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November 14, 2019 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Winter is upon us,ugh.   Please make sure to send boots, hats, gloves and snow pants with your child.   We have a limited supply 
of  items to hand out, gloves being the most limited.  Reminder that our policy for going outside is 0 degrees and above with the 
wind chill. 
 
Along with the winter weather, head lice has made its presence at Rosendale Primary School. 
Classrooms affected have had notices sent home.   Even if head lice is not present in your child's classroom, please be proactive in 
checking heads for signs of nits and adult lice. 
Always notify the school if head lice has been found.  This will help in keeping things under control by notifying others 
(anonymously) when head lice is present in the classroom. 
 
Laconia FFA is sponsoring a fundraiser for our local area fire departments.  See the attached flyer on how you can order a very 
special t shirt. 
 
Just in time for the holidays, Laconia Apparel Sale information is attached. There are many items to choose from. The online store 
deadline is November 18. 
 
Rosendale Brandon School District employment opportunities are attached. 
 
RBSD attachments: 
 
FFA T Shirt Sale 
Laconia Apparel Sale 
RBSD Employment Opportunities 
 
 
Community information and attachments: 
 
Eldorado and Rosendale Lions will again host a Holiday Family Fun Night on Friday, December 6, starting at 5:00 p.m., at 
Laconia High School.   Please read the attached flyer with all of the fun activities planned! 
 
It is not too late to join Girl Scouts.  See the attached flyer with more information on how your daughter can still sign up. 
 
 
Jean Marchant 
Rosendale Primary Secretary 
 


